
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Newsletter   

Friday 16th April 2021 
 

Our Christian Value this week is Trust.  
Who do you trust? Why? 

 
Hello and welcome back! We have come to the end of our first week of this 
term and what a busy week we have had! We have welcomed Mrs Robinson 
back to class and the children have been enthusiastic and extremely hard-
working. Well done Year 2! 

 
Courageous Advocate 

Our advocate this week is Stuart King. Which aid foundation did he found? 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in class we have started our new topic based on the classic story 
‘The Secret Garden’ by Frances Hodges Burnett. We have focused on the 
suffixes _ful, _ness and _ment in our grammar and spellings work.  
In our maths work we have been looking at place value, partitioning and 
rounding to the nearest ten.  
Our science work is focused on plants, plant structure and growth and the 
children have enjoyed planting their own beans in class and planting 
wildflower seeds in our school grounds.  
In our RE work we have begun a new topic on Joseph, studying the stories 
about him in the Bible. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – Summer Week 1. Tested on Monday 19th April  
English – Hedgehog Comprehension 
Maths – Superheroes - Rounding to the nearest ten 
Extra Mile Challenge – Secret Garden Tic-Tac-Toe grid 
Choose one activity each week to complete. Please bring into school each 
week. 

Congratulations & Celebrations 
 

Christian Value of Trust – Myles 
Curriculum Award - Logan 

Star Reader – Mia 
Star Writer - Esme 

 
 
 

Thank you for kind donations of flowers and plants in memory of  
HRH Prince Philip, the Duke of Edinburgh. 

The children have been helping to plant new flower gardens as a memorial, 
and mark of respect, for his service and duty.  

 
Any queries? Questions?  
Please contact me via: class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
Thank you. 

Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Robinson  
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